
 

 

 

Dear Citizens, 

Although it doesn’t feel like it, with the snow on the ground and almost daily snow showers, 
Spring is almost here.  I’m sure everyone is anxious to get outside and start spring and summer 
activities.  However please be sure you are following the governor’s order and keeping socially 
distant through at least the month of April!  Remember the more distance we keep the sooner 
this will be over.  I would like to thank all the citizens and businesses in town for their 
cooperation.  We have had fewer problems than our neighboring communities because of your 
volunteer cooperation.  Keep up the good work!  Thank you! 

If you or someone you know are struggling with getting meals, needing assistance with errands 
etc. please reach out to Jacque and the city building and she can share some of the information 
and resources that are available around our valley.  

Future public meetings will be held virtually until the Idaho State Stay Home restrictions are 
lifted. All call in information will be listed on the posted agendas so be sure to check them out 
on Facebook, the Tetonia Idaho website, the Post Office announcement board or the window of 
the City Building as those are made available.  

The Easter Egg Hunt originally scheduled for April 11 has been postponed.  A new date has not 
yet been determined.  We will get that information out as soon as it becomes available.  We are 
looking into finding an Easter activity that would be fun but maintain social distance.  Again, we 
will get the information out as soon as we find something. 

We are planning to do our hanging basket fundraiser again this year.  We are still ironing out 
the details and when we have them we will get the information out.  Be sure to follow Tetonia 
on facebook or check out our website for more information.  

In accordance with the Governor’s, the city office will be closed most of the time.  Jacque can 
be reached by phone, or e-mail.  Braiden and Mitch can be reached by phone as well.  All the 
numbers are available on our website.  Bills may be paid on line or by dropping them in the 
drop box at the front of the city building. This will keep you and our city employees 
safer.  Thank you.  

I hope everyone gets a chance to get out and walk or start on yard work soon.  I know this is a 
difficult time and everyone is probably suffering from cabin fever but we have to remember this 
will end.  Stay safe! 

Respectfully, 

Gloria Hoopes 

 


